
Dear Dr. Karlsson,

Thank you very much for your attentiveness during the review processes, and for these final
suggestions. We have addressed them as follows:

1. We are citing Wengrove et al. (2023) on line 26.
2. Both instances of “unmanned” (on line 171) have been replaced with “uncrewed”.

Thanks,
Hayden


